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Spooktacular Visits!

Anta resting before Mulnomah County Court 
Therapy Thursday

All the Girls Love Jones!

Duke bringing a sense of calm to the chaotic life 
of middle school!

Clackamas County Court Staff Love Jones!

Lady with students at David Douglas  
High School LibraryElphie at David Douglas High School Library
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Lisa at Multnomah County Domestic  
Violence Awareness

Jones with Courthouse Staff

Bliss Sharing the Love

Judge Wetzel with Jones at Clackamas  
County Court

More Love from Staff at Clackamas County Court
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Dovi with Scary Skeletons

Limon Channeling the Festive Energy

Officer Oliver

Limon and Nikoda

Portland Police Family day with PACTT Dogs
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Nikoda with a Unicorn

Little Fireman Enjoying the Dogs

Super Brea

Oliver with Princesses

Nikoda and Bliss with Canine Officer
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Mick Greeting Staff and Patients Oregon City Wellness Health Fair 

Pumpkin 
Decorating at 
DoveLewis
Our talented staff were broken up into teams to 
decorate pumpkins this spooky season. Which is 
your favorite?
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Ladies in Blue
The Ladies in Blue Clothing Closet was founded 
in 2019 by a group of local female police officers 
looking to give back to their communities. This 
is a free clothing event for community members 
annually.  Officer Michel Wilson is the Rock Star 
that initially started this program out of her home 
and quickly out grew that space. It is such a benefit 
to all involved. Our therapy teams work with Michel 
in the Beaverton Courts.

Beaverton B-SOBR
Beaverton B-SOBR Court and the Beaverton 
City Council recognized PACTT teams for their 
dedication and service in their courts.  Judge Britton 
also put together a basket of toys for the Blood Bank!
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Dogtoberfest 
Success!
We raised $10,000 for the DoveLewis Blood 
Bank this year!
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Help! The Blood 
Bank Needs Toys
Let’s show some love to our Blood Donor 
Superheroes! They give selflessly, now it’s our 
turn to give back. Help us by sending toys they’d 
cherish and enjoy at home after their donations. 
Just a friendly reminder, no rope toys, please! Your 
support means the world to us and to them.

Sharing is Caring!
I remember in the airport with Kiev, a young mom 
came over to get much needed doggie love.  She had 
escorted her young daughter on to the plane & the 
mom was very upset about saying goodbye.  Her 
daughter was flying alone.  Kiev sensed that she 
needed comfort, so he leaned in to her legs.  The 
mom sat on the floor & Kiev curled into her lap.  
She buried her face into his fur & wept.  Kiev didn’t 
move.  His tail was gently wagging & he would give 
her a kiss or two. 

After several minutes, she dried her eyes & gave 
Kiev a giant hug goodbye.  She said to me, I don’t 
know if I could have made it safely home driving 
alone.  Kiev gave me the love & strength that I 
needed at the perfect time.  She said, Thank you so 
much.  After she left us, I cried a tear myself. 

-Debi and Kiev

Click Here to Buy Toys Off Our 
Amazon Wishlist!

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2W9YPLLP11FFG?ref_=wl_share
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Cozy Up with Some  
PACTT Apparel! 

Holiday Pet Tips!
We are nearing all sorts of potential trouble for our pets. Chocolate, turkey 
dinners, holiday decorations, and more! Make sure to keep an eye out these 
coming months:

•	Candy and Candy Wrappers – let’s avoid those upset stomachs! 

•	Trick-or-Treaters or Holiday Guests – Pets may run if the door is open.

•	Candles – Curious pets should stay away from the flames.

•	Decorations and Costumes – Danger! Make sure they don’t make a snack 
out of holiday lights, costumes, decorative plants, or liquid Potpourri.

Autumn leaves and PACTT gear, please! Check out the new 
website and pick out your favorites for fall.   
Click Here to Shop Now!

Kathy Loter 
PACTT Program Director 

253-951-0306 
kloter@dovelewis.org

PACTT relies on the generous 
support of donors. If you wish 
to contribute, please scan the 
provided QR code.

https://dove-lewis-canine-therapy.spiritsale.com/

